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Comments: Cabins do not belong in Wilderness. These were unauthorized.and inappropriately grandfathered in.
The intent was to phase out the inappropriate permits.

The originally mistaken permits should never been issued. Don't compound that error by removing the renewal
restrictions. To do so would not only continue the harm to the Wilderness caused by the original unauthorized
cabins, it would send a message that unauthorized cabins can be built in the Wilderness with no consequences .



